
‘Sharing, Caring, Learning and Loving with God’ 

St Mary’s Fortnightly Flyer 
Friday 14th May 2021 

Things to Celebrate: 

As a school, we are working towards achieving the Eco-Schools Green Flag award.  As a first step towards this, our 

Eco-Warriors are delighted to announce that we have recently achieved our Bronze Award.  We are now 50% of 

the way to achieving our Green Flag and are working hard to attain our Silver Award as a next step. 

 

Our PTA chair, Mrs Rowe, our Caretaker, Mr Boddy, and our pupils have been working together as a team to 

reinvent our Spiritual Garden.  It is still in the process of being completed, but here is a snippet of what it looks 

like so far.  Thank you to Mrs Rowe & Mr Boddy for preparing this for our children. 

 

This beautiful new sign (organised by Mrs Rowe) is made from reclaimed 
wood - it's had a second chance (just like our garden!) 
 

 
 

Pupil Premium 

The Pupil Premium is an allocation of additional funding provided to schools to help lower income families do 

their very best.  These include pupils who are entitled to free school meals, those looked after by the local 

authority and children of armed service personnel.  Families who are qualify for Pupil Premium receive free school 

milk, along with help toward school trips and after school clubs. 

If you think you qualify, please visit www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals or call on 0300 123 4048. 
 

Upcoming Dates 

Monday 17th May FitterFuture Sessions 
KS1 – Wellbeing 

Reception – Healthy Eating 

Friday 28th May Bird of Prey Exhibition (PTA funded) Details to follow 

31st May – 4th June HALF TERM  

Monday 7th June INSET DAY  

Friday 11th June Olympic Dance Workshop  

Thursday 8th July Transition Day  

Friday 9th – Saturday 10th July PTA Camp Out (Covid restrictions permitting) Further details to follow 

Thursday 15th July Year 1 Sports Day  

Friday 16th July Year 2 Sports Day  

Monday 19th July Reception Sports Day  

Tuesday 20th July Leavers Assembly  
 

http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

